
In view of fulfilling our obligations as being commissioners with the Asian 
American Pacific Islander Community Commission (AAPICC) here in Las 
Vegas, NV, we hereby propose the following two (2) events in May 2021. We 
propose using the Clark County Government Center rotunda space to 
showcase these 2 events. These events will be the local Clark County 
festivities of the federally recognized Asian Pacific Heritage Celebration. 

May 03, 2021: The first Monday and business day of May – historically, 
launching a month-long celebration of Asian Pacific Heritage Month. We 
propose a ribbon-cutting opening with a dignitary Proclamation presentation 
ceremony. At the opening there will be 30 service-oriented organizations who 
specialize in providing community resources and support to the Asian 
American Pacific Islander (AAPI) community here in Clark County. At this 
ceremony, we propose to have ethnic dances showcasing our diverse cultures, 
our community commissioners, our county commissioners, dignitaries, media 
and all the fanfare expected to successfully launch this historic celebration 
here in Clark County. 

Since this will be a month-long celebration, our service-oriented organizations 
will be manned and available to provide service to the public during 
designated times for the full month. 

May 14, 2021: Friday afternoon Resource Conference Gala 

On this Friday afternoon, we propose to invite potential investors and 
dignitaries to an informative gala showing our plans for a community center. 
Our feasibility plan will be complete addressing all areas from location, 
growth, fundraising, sustainability and future plans of our community center. 
Refreshments and light hors d’oeuvres will be available to all invited guests. 
We will also provide cultural ethnic entertainment and all community 
commissioners will be in traditional attire representing their ethnicities. Our 
service-oriented organizations will also be present answering questions and 
supporting the vision of having an AAPICC Community Center. 

 

Of course, we plan to comply with all guidelines and restrictions imposed on 
public gatherings as mandated by our Governor and will amend or alter these 
plans accordingly. 


